
July 2024

Dear Cold Spring Families,

We are so excited to take this opportunity to welcome each of you and
your families to Cold Spring Elementary School! As Cold Spring Home and
School Board Members, it is among our responsibilities to talk with you
about what we do, let you know you are already in the club, and encourage
you to be as pumped as we are about supporting our school. Welcome to
Cold Spring Elementary School! We are so happy you are here. 

We may say this many times, but it is important for you to know - all
parents/guardians of children enrolled at Cold Spring Elementary, as well
as administrators and faculty, are members of the Home and School
Association (HSA). We are thrilled to welcome you to not only a wonderful
school, but a warm, welcoming community of amazing, staff, incredible
students, and a group of parents who care and willingly volunteer their
time for the betterment of the students. 

Cold Spring Elementary's Home and School Association (HSA) assists in
building a vibrant school community for our students, parents/guardians
and teachers, and are committed to enhancing the educational and social
experience of our students by supporting our teachers iand maintain posal, Pretzel Day, the Book Fair, the Outdoor Classroom, Trunk or Treat,
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